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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

To Be Held: FRIDAY, JUNE 4, 2021 @ 9:00 AM 

This meeting will be held in the Government Center 

Auditorium located at 119 School Street 
 

 

 

 

Traffic Commission members Robert Waddick and Tim Kelly have called a 

Special Meeting of the Traffic Commission to discuss the following items 

only:  

 

 

1. Railroad Quiet Zone Discussion: 

Mayor McCarthy will be presenting communication from the Federal 

Railroad Administration regarding maintaining a Quiet Zone at Waltham’s 

four at-grade crossings. 

 

2. Phantom Gourmet Food Festival Proposal: 

Mayor McCarthy will be presenting a proposal for the Phantom Gourmet 

to hold their Food Festival on Moody Street.   The space needed is Moody 

Street from the bridge at Margarita’s to the intersection of High/Maple 

Streets. 

 

 

Respectfully 

Lisa Gerlach, Acting Clerk 

 

Cc:  All members 

  City Clerk’s Office 
 

 

 

 


